Dear Sirs
| write further to my e-mail below so that it is clear what | am objecting to.

| strongly object to Policies SP PL10 and SP PL9 which proposes the redesignation of Green Belt
for housing and other purposes. These sites are part of historic Enfield Chase, which is unique in
the southeast and played an important role in the development of Enfield. Itis a rare and
valuable landscape asset and its loss would cause permanent harm not only to the Green Belt,
but also to the very character of the borough.

| therefore urge you to cease this Plans due to the significant damage it will do to our local area
and environment.

Thank you and best regards

Dear Sirs

We have recently been informed of the proposed extraordinary Local Plan for Vicarage Farm,
Enfield Road and other beautiful areas within The London Borough of Enfield.

Having lived in the area for many years we believe building so many dwellings in such a small
area will have a major impact on pollution, road infrastructure and public transport with the
potential of flooding due to natural drainage being built over. By cramping so many people in
such small space will also have a major impact on doctor’s surgeries, schools, dentists,
cemeteries and hospitals, which Enfield Council and the Government are slowly closing down,
Chase Farm A&E being one of them, not to mention the environment. We are meant to be a
“Green” Borough but slowly you are allowing developers to build on our greenbelt, which is
totally unacceptable and not so “Green”. Furthermore many people including the developers will
make millions out of these Plans, which no doubt will not be put back into the community.



DISGRACEFUL!!!

Finally, having spoken to some environmentalists it is expected that building these dwellings will
also have a huge impact on wildlife including felling of trees and the threat of endangered
species.

| therefore strongly urge you to cease this Proposal due to the significant damage it will do to
our local area and environment.

Thank you and best regards

Best Regards


mailto:tony.petrou@prumandg.co.uk

